
   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

23rd September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 7 Bewerley Park Residential: Monday 23rd to Friday 27th February 2026 
 

We are delighted to be able to offer Year 7 students the opportunity to attend an outdoor pursuit residential at 

Bewerley Park Outdoor Centre in the Yorkshire Dales.  This will include activities such as mountain biking, ghyll 

scrambling, climbing, canoeing and orienteering (full details will be confirmed nearer the date). 
 

Educational visits organised by Rossett School are an optional yet invaluable part of school life, and we believe 

this course offers an exciting experience, not only in the activities it offers, but also the residential aspect of the 

trip. The staff at the centre, which is managed by North Yorkshire Council, are very experienced and well 

qualified; our students will also be accompanied by Rossett staff. 
 

There are 75 places available on the trip and the total cost is £500 per student. If you would like your child to be 

considered for a place, please pay the deposit of £125 and confirm your consent via Arbor. The remaining 

balance of £375 can be made either in total or in three payments:  £125 by 3rd November, £125 by 1st December 

and £125 by 5th January.  All payments should be made via Arbor. 
 

The school would like all students to be able to access such activities but understand that the cost of such trips 

may be prohibitive for some families, therefore if you would like to discuss the different options of payment and 

support on offer please email RSFinance@rs.rklt.co.uk by Friday 24th October 2025.   
 

Please note that once a student has been offered a place on the course, all monies are non-refundable should 

they decide to withdraw for a non-medical reason.  By consenting and paying the deposit on Arbor, parents are 

agreeing to pay the full amount for the residential as the school will have committed to the booking.  The final 

deadline for all payments is 5th January 2026. 
 

If you have any queries regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Miss N Mooney 

Acheivement and Progress Leader: Year 7 
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